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 Important notice regarding 
Social Assistance 

 
For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 25, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2019) Client Based 
Services of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes 
to advise the community that there will be a one-time-only 
change to the procedure for social assistance cheques issued 
by the MCK this Friday, November 29, 2019. 
 
Due to the closure of the Canada Post Office this coming 
weekend, social assistance cheques will be distributed to 
clients, ONLY at the Social Assistance Office at the 
Services Complex, from 8:30am until 4pm on Friday, 
November 29th.  
 
Cheques will not be available at the post-office as previously 
reported via the MCK’s Facebook page, and signs put up by 
Canada Post. 

 
For more information, please contact the MCK’s Client-Based 
Services Office at 450-638-0500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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